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PLAN LETTER 664 – November 28, 2001 
 
 
 
 
 

TO MEMBERS OF THE PLAN: 
 
 
 

ANNUAL REPORT 
 

BUSINESS YEAR 2000 
 

WISCONSIN AUTOMOBILE INSURANCE PLAN 
 
 
Enclosed is the sixty-fifth Annual Report for the Wisconsin Automobile Insurance Plan.  This Report 
summarizes the operations for the Calendar Year 2000, as released by the Automobile Insurance 
Plans Service Office (AIPSO). 
 
The Plan, through the Governing Committee, would like to take this opportunity to express its 
appreciation for the support and cooperation which we continue to receive from our membership in 
the performance of our responsibilities. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Ralph M. Herrmann 
Plan Manager 
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